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TRUTHR.ORG Monique Whitney <monique@truthrx.org>

Requesting Your Assistance with PBM-Pharmacy Problems during COVID-19

Berk Fraser <Berk.Fraser@bop.idaho.gov> Tue, Mar 31, 2020 at 10:24 AM
To: "monique@truthrx.org" <monique@truthrx.org>, Nicki Chopski <Nicki.Chopski@bop.idaho.gov>

Ms. Whitney.
The Board of Pharmacy has no authority over most of the areas you reference and as such cannot issues orders.
With that said, pharmacists and technicians can vaccinate with current FDA approved vaccines.

In addition pharmacist can request and perform various tests.

Sincerely,

Berkeley Fraser RPh.
Deputy Executive Director
Idaho State Board of Pharmacy
1199 Shoreline Lane Ste 303
Boise, |ID 83702

berk.fraser@bop.idaho.gov
Ph: 208-334-2356 [/ fx: 208-234-3536

MOTICE: This electronic message transmission may contain confidential information exempt
from public disclosure. This transmission, including any attached files, is intended only for the
use of the individual(s) or entity(ies) named above. Ifyou are not the intended recipient, please
be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this transmission is
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the sender
and delete the copy you received.
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